
I am currently an employee at Shirebrook Academy. I have worked at Shirebrook 

for over 30 years. I was born and raised in Shirebrook and educated at Shirebrook. 

I am now a governor at the Academy, I feel this role is important for the students, 

staff and the community.  

 

I have many interests some of these are walking and experiencing the outdoors. 

One of the best experiences was 3 summer holidays supporting with fundraising in 

Gambia for the GLOVE PROJECT spending time working in the remote villages just 

outside Banjul.  

 

Helen Dodds 

Support Staff Governor 

 

 

 
 


